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Specialty doctors should make 
decisions about their patients’ 
treatment — not prescription 
drug affordability boards.

CONCERN 1

93%
Did not believe there was 
sufficient knowledge-sharing 
between boards and 
specialty doctors.

CONCERN 3

100%
Are concerned that decisions 
by prescription drug 
affordability boards will create 
administrative burdens and 
reduce patient care time.

CONCERN 2

93%
Worry that drug affordability 
boards unaffiliated with state 
medical boards will make 
decisions that could hinder patient 
access to needed medications.

Specialty doctors are worried about 
prescription drug affordability boards’ potential 
impact on their medical practices and patients. 
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